
 

 

UNITED NATIONS ACTIVITY REPORT 

Youth-led briefing: 1+4 =16 for Sustainable Development Goals 

The purpose of this event was to provide an opportunity for youth representatives to share information 

and recruit youth committed to the Sustainable Development Goals at the United Nations. 

The event was held on 3 November, 2016 at the United Nations Headquarters, New York City, NY, 

United States 

 

Report Submitted by Constance Sobon Sensor, STTI United Nations Liaison 

I attended with our STTI youth representative Aden Hamza from Ontario, Canada.  We learned about 

the initiatives of the Youth Steering Committee and met many youth representatives from the non-

governmental organization (NGO) community.  Social media was the platform used to disseminate 

information in real time via Instagram, Twitter and Facebook. We had good opportunities for 

networking with youth from other NGOs. 

There is an opportunity to view this briefing in its entirety.  There is a lot of verbal information given that 

encourages youth to engage at the United Nations, and specifically gives them pathways to accomplish 

this.  Webcast can be viewed at:  http://webtv.un.org/search/dpingo-youth-led-briefing-1416-targeting-

poverty-and-education-for-peace/5195675860001?term=youth&languages=English&sort=date 
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